
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Monday 20th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Wren Class Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 31st March we will be holding an open morning for Wren class parents so that the children can 

share their learning with you. 

 

Please drop your child off as usual then come round to the front of school to sign in. We will then invite you 

round to the classroom where we will have some refreshments and some things to show you from our 

learning this term. 

 

It would then be really lovely if you were able to stay and take part in the Friend’s Annual Easter Egg Hunt 

before you leave. 

 

Please could you complete the slip below so we know how many parents we are expecting and if you have any 

dietary requirements. 

 

Thank you 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Totman 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Wren Class end of term sharing morning 31.3.23. 

 

How many people will be coming? (please can we limit this to 2 per child as we will be short on space) 

 

 

 

 

Do you have any dietary requirements? 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return to Mrs Totman by 24.3.23. 
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